
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Monday morning, we welcomed Rebecca from The Cornish Seal Sanctuary 

who joined us live on Teams for our assembly. We learnt about all the amazing 

work the Seal Sanctuary does and what our fundraising will go towards. We 

are delighted that Toasty Tuesday raised a further £60 bringing our total now 

to £130. We look forward to the next Toasty Tuesday! 
 

On Tuesday, we welcomed PCSO Bex into our assembly. Bex loved listening to 

our school song, talked about her role in the community and road safety. Great 

listening and comments.  
 

The Aladdin pantomime on Wednesday was indeed a hit! There was so much 

laughter, giggles and participation from the children - and the adults! Over the 

last couple of days, children have been writing poetry based on Aladdin too. So 

lovely to have live theatre at school. 
 

We know how sad the children are without our playground boat. The PTFA are 

currently raising funds to purchase a replacement so next week have planned 

an exciting doughnuts and hot chocolate shop after school on Thursday (see 

page 3). This will be available at 50p each from the Year 3 / 4 practical area. We 

hope everyone enjoys this! 
 

A huge well done to our girl’s football team who had their first match of the   

season yesterday. They may not have won, but they played amazingly well 

and showed really good skills and sportsmanship. 
 

Today we said farewell to Miss Pengelly, Teaching Assistant in Year 3.        

She has exciting times ahead with her move to Australia. We will all                  

miss her but we wish her all the best in her adventures down under! 
 

Have a lovely weekend & best wishes.  Mrs Pipe, Headteacher 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 
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Attendance Stars 

PE Kits               Please see our website for uniform reminders.  

                        PE Days     

Children will need to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit on PE days.  

Long hair should be tied back. Please 

wear their usual school jumper/

cardigan.  
 

A reminder of the school PE Kit... 

Black shorts/leggings/skorts with 

plain coloured t-shirt (team colours) or white t-shirt and plimsolls/

trainers. (No team football kits, running gear or other attire should 

be worn for P.E. or after school clubs unless specified by the teacher 

in charge of that club.) 

During the winter, plain black leggings or jogging bottoms may be 

worn for outdoor games.  

 

Monday Y3 

Tuesday Y5 

Wednesday Y1/2 

Thursday EYFS/Y6 

Friday Y4 
Last week’s SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Scott & Lucas Tamar Jaxon & Koen 

Fowey Emily & Jowan C Lynher Alfie & Harrison 

Loveny Ella-Rae Camel Faith & Zachary 

Valency Ruben & Tilly   

Diary Dates 

“I cannot live without books.” – Thomas Jefferson 

Smart Watches 

We are aware that following Christmas, there are some smart 

watches coming into school. Please note that we do not allow 

any notifications, use of cameras or games allowed in school on 

watches. If we see this, watches will be confiscated and returned 

to parents/carers. Watches which count steps and help children to 

learn the time are brilliant and we would never want to stop      

children from wearing watches in school. We will monitor and   

appreciate your support with this.  Thank you  

Parenting - Cornwall Council 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/parenting  

Help and support for parents and carers on parenting including         

podcasts, courses, online sessions, and groups 

www.cornwall.gov.uk  

PTFA Meeting 

There will be a PTFA meeting here in school on 

Tuesday 23rd Jan at 9am (includes a cuppa!). As 

always everyone is welcome. Our PTFA do a 

remarkable job  providing events for the        

children (and you) whilst raising much needed 

funds for the little extras the children need.    

Currently they are a small group of volunteers so 

would welcome new faces and maybe some 

new ideas too. If you can spare an hour, please 

come along—the more, the merrier! 

23 Jan  PTFA meeting at school 9am 

Governor meeting 
24 Jan   

Y3 Forest Schools 

25 Jan PTFA Doughnuts & Hot Chocolate  

2 Feb Y2 Forest Schools 

6 Feb Little Cherries Pop Up Play—Hall 9-10am 

9 Feb Y1 Forest Schools 

12-16 Feb HALF TERM 

19 Feb Non-pupil day 

26 & 28 Feb Parent/Teacher meetings after school 

4 -15 Mar Y5 & Y3 swimming lessons 

4 Mar Governor meeting 

7 Mar World Book Day 

11 Mar Photographer in school—teams/classes 

19 Mar Little Cherries Pop Up Play—Hall 9-10am 

29 Mar-12 Apr EASTER BREAK 

6 May BANK HOLIDAY 

8 May Governor meeting 

13-16 May KS2 SATS week 

27-31 May HALF TERM 

3 Jun Non-pupil day 

24 Jun Governor meeting 

23 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm 

24 Jul Non-pupil days 

25 Jul -3 Sep SUMMER BREAK 

https://dobwallscornwall.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/information/uniform-and-equipment
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/parenting
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/parenting
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk


 

The star learners this week come from Oliver, Charlie and Mila in Year 5. This term Lynher 
Class have been finding out about the different countries that border the Mediterranean Sea. 
The children investigated different countries looking at the climate, food, population and 
landscape. 
They then looked at Italy and the different regions and investigated the capital city of the 
Valle d’ Aosta. It was interesting finding out how the climate, history and landscape         
influences tourism in Aosta. Tempted to book a holiday? Well done Oliver, Charlie & Mila! 






